
No on HB 3154

Dear House Committee on Housing.

No on HB 3154. Excluding these lands from the BLI does not protect them from being re-developed. 

If the intent was to protect current residents of certain types of housing from being displaced, there are some tools to do that, but 
excluding the lands from the BLI will have no impact.

Kathleen Carl


